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29 June 2017

Dear Katie, Janna, Dave and Mark

I am writing on behalf of the School Nursing Team who would like to thank you for
so generously supporting them to achieve a very successful ‘Healthy Eating Week'.

The feedback has been very positive and the sessions were enjoyed by the children,
teachers and the school nursing team. We are looking forward to seeing the
competition entries when they are returned. The week also attracted a fair amount
of media interest which will help raise the profile of healthy eating in schools.

The children were grateful for all the fruit you supplied which they enjoyed on the
day, which will hopefully encourage them to make healthier breakfast choices in the
future.

Thank you again for your support.

Kind regards
(\(\(\ :
Ann Corkill
Senior Nurse Self Care
Primary Care
Department of Health & Social Care
Dalmeny House,

Cumberland Road, Ramsey, Isle of Man, IM8 3RH
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